
Dear Doctor Fang-Fang Ji 
 
With respect to the resubmission of our manuscript 36851  to the World Journal of Virology: 

Biostatistics: The data were analyzed according to the statistic guidelines of our 
Department that are in accordance to the guidelines of Good Scientific Practice defined by the 
German Research Foundation. 
 
Based on these information, I hope that you will be able to further process our manuscript. If 
there are any further questions, please don`t hesitate to contact me. 
Yours sincerely 

  12/05/17 
Prof. Dr. Eberhard Hildt 
Virology 
Head of Division 
Paul-Ehrlich-Institut 
Federal Institute for Vaccines and Biomedicines 
Paul-Ehrlich-Str. 51 - 59 
D - 63225 Langen 
Phone:     +49 - (0)6103-77.2140 
Fax:           +49 - (0)6103-77.1273 
E-Mail: Eberhard.Hildt@pei.de 
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